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Code Red Drills have been mandated for all 
schools by the State of Florida to ensure the 
safety of our students and staff.  These Code Red 
Drills will be implemented on a monthly basis, 
similar to fire drills.  The date of the drill will not 
be pre-announced due to potential security and 
attendance issues. 
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Dear Beachside Montessori Village Families: 
 
Thank you to all of our families for supporting the 
PTSA's annual fundraiser.  It was a huge success. 
 
Beachside Montessori Village is part of the South 
Broward Innovation Zone.  We will hold quarterly 
meetings with the entire zone.  The first meeting will 
be held on Friday, October 5, 2018, at South 
Broward High School from 9:00 - 10:00 am.  
Refreshments and networking will take place from 
8:00 - 9:00.  All parents are invited. 
 
I would like to also invite all of you to our SAC 
meeting that will be held on Wednesday, October 10 
at 6:00 pm.  The parent university topic this month 
will be Literacy.  Mrs. Cidoni, our school's Literacy 
Coach, will be presenting different strategies that 
parents can use to assist their children with 
promoting literacy at home.  Our SAF meeting will 
be held immediately following the SAC meeting. 
 
 

Principal's Message Monthly Code Red Drills

BMV's Boofest- Friday, 10/26/18 5:45-7:45pm

Upcoming Events 

10/5 Grades K/1 Field Trip to Broward Center 

10/8- 10/12  Book Fair 

10/9 Grades 2/3 Field Trip to Broward Center  
10/10 PTSA Meeting 8:30am 

10/10 SAC Meeting @ 6:00pm 

10/11 Book Fair Night @ 5:00-8:00pm 

10/16 Picture Make-Up Day 

10/18 Early Release- Dismissal at 1:45pm  
10/19 NO SCHOOL, Teacher Work Day 

10/23 & 10/24 K/1 Field Trip Maradona Farm 

10/26 Boo Fest 

10/31 Vocabulary Parade 

 

Join us for a fun event for the entire family! 
Enjoy Trunk-or-Treat, DJ, activity booths and 
games. Admission is $5.00 per person at the 
door. Drinks, popcorn, sweets and pizza will be 
available for sale. All are welcome to wear 
costumes, but please, no weapons. We hope to 
see you there! 
 

Red Ribbon Week

The Red Ribbon Celebration is a nationally 

observed awareness campaign that provides an 

opportunity for all of us to work together to 

support substance abuse prevention education. 

This year's celebration will take place from 

10/23-10/26. BMV will be hosting several 

school-based activities: 

 

        TUESDAY, 10/23: Wear Red 

        WEDNESDAY, 10/24: Crazy Sock Day 

        THURSDAY, 10/25: Team Shirt/ Jersey 

        FRIDAY, 10/26: Hat Day  
 

 

Save the Date: 11/8/18 Booster Social        
                      Fundraiser @ Muse



BMV will host our Book Fair from Monday, 10/8 

through Friday, 10/12. Students will be able to 

create a wish-list, or purchase books during the 

time that is scheduled for each class.Parents can 

visit the Book Fair each morning from 8:45-9:15 

am or on Thursday, 10/11, from 5:00-8:00 pm.  
 

The Broward County Schools' Dress Code policy is 

available in the student Code of Conduct, available 

here:  
https://www.browardschools.com/codeofconduct 

Revealing clothing or clothing that exposes the 

torso is not allowed. Examples include, but are not 

limited to: tank tops or spaghetti straps, without 

overblouses (long shirts) or jackets; see-through 

garments; mini-skirts or mini-dresses; halters; 

backless dresses; jackets, shirts, or blouses tied at 

the midriff; and bare midriff outfits. Clothing that 

exposes the upper thigh is not allowed. Shorts that 

are not shorter than mid-thigh, including walking 

shorts, Bermuda shorts, and split skirts (culottes), 

are allowed. For Pre-K through 3, shorter shorts 

may be worn since these are standard attire for 

these ages. Florida experiences extremely hot days, 

but please remind your students that the dress code 

must be adhered to. 

   
  
  

Dress Code Book Fair

South Florida Gifted & Talented Symposium 

 

The South Florida Gifted & Talented Symposium 

has been scheduled for November 2, 2018, from 

7:30am to 3:00 pm at Pompano Beach High 

School. All parents and community members are 

welcome to attend. For more information and 

registration instructions, visit sfgtsymposium.com. 

Registration is now open and an early registration 

fee of $35.00 is available until 10/19/18. The 

registration fee increases to $45.00 on 10/20/18. 

Registration closes on 10/29/18.

Contact Rose Wyda at
Rose.Wyda@browardschools.com to register

Grades 3-6 
Peer

Tutoring 
by 

NJHS

Broward County Public Schools' College Fair 

Free event- open to the public! This college Fair is 

10/22/2018, from 6:00-8:30pm at Nova 

Southeastern University. Registration is not 

required. Learn more at: 

www.browardschools.com/Page/38751

Parentlink  
 

The school uses parentlink as a means of 

communicating information with parents 

(email, phone messages, etc.).  If you are not 

receiving information from our school, please 

call the front office to verify that we have the 

correct phone numbers and email address. 


